

'Jesus said: I am the light of the world. Whoever follows me will have the light of life!' John 8:12 Our Mission: 'Be the light'

Friday 20th June

Dear parents/carers,

News from this week...

Year 4

On Saturday, our Y4 children gathered at St. Godric's Church to either make their First Holy Communion or to receive a blessing. It was a beautiful service. The children, parents and sponsors all gathered again on Friday for an outdoor Mass in our school prayer garden, followed by refreshments. A very special time for our Year 4 children.















Year 5 and 6 Cryogenics workshop

Y5 and Y6 had a fantastic workshop led by Professor Hampshire from Durham University, learning about cryogenics.



Year 3 Creative Prayer

It was lovely to welcome Y3 parents and other family members into school today, sorry we couldn't provide any air-con, it has been a very warm day! We completed lovely mobiles to show the Holy Trinity – God the Father, the Son and the Holy Spirit.













Weekly Attendance

-	
Year 🔻	Attendance 🔻
Year N1	100.0%
Year N2	100.0%
Year R	97.0%
Year 1	96.4%
Year 2	98.6%
Year 3	100.0%
Year 4	99.4%
Year 5	99.4%
Year 6	97.0%

School target is 97%

Some great attendance across school this week!

Updates from the Friends of St Godric's

- We would really appreciate bottle donations on Monday for Non-Uniform Day and then cakes, scones and pies on Friday please.
- Our Fair is 29th June please get in touch via your class WhatsApp group if you can help at all on the day we are still looking for volunteers.
- We will be preparing for the Fair on **Monday 23rd June from 3pm**. If you can help with this, we would love to see you.

Upcoming dates:

- Other Faiths week children learning about the Islamic faith
- Monday 23rd June Non-Uniform Day Please donate a bottle for the summer fair.
- Tuesday 24th June Y4 Swimming
- Tues 24th June after school Y5/6 football tournament at St. Joseph's, Ushaw Moor.
- Wednesday 25th June School choir to perform at Diocesan event at Ramside.
- Wednesday 25th June Friday 27th June Y5 Retreat to Holy Island.
- Friday 27th June 2.30pm Y4 Creative Prayer in the school hall.
- **Next week,** the Friends of St. Godric's are collecting cakes, pies and scones on Friday only. Please send any items in with your child.

Kind regards

Mrs Bridon Head Teacher